
To the Chairman and Committee Members

My name is Justine Gengel, based in Lake Villa, IL, representing Illinois Mink Wire Company. 
I urge you today to oppose this unfair legislation, which ultimately eliminates the livelihoods of Oregon farmers and without any 
compensation for the families or farmworkers who will be out of work.
Oppose today please!

Kind regards
Justine Gengel
Illinois Mink Wire


